
04.21.2022

To Whom It May Concern:

The Devine Independent School District has given approval and support for The Devine FCCLA to conduct
their Sponsored Nationals T-Shirt Sale.

All funds raised will go toward paying for the Devine FCCLA National Teams’ travel expenses.

Sincerely,

Dr. Todd Grandjean
Superintendent, Devine ISD


